J. VOLK consulting

830 Central Parkway East, Suite 300 | Plano, Texas 75074
972.201.3100 (office) | 972.201.3099 (fax)
TBPE No. F-11962

April 12, 2016

Jamie Brierton

City of Coppell

255 Parkway Boulevard
Coppell, Texas 75019

RE: Burns Street Reconstruction — Project No. TAX2014B
Dear Jamie,

As you know, bids were opened on Tuesday, April 12, 2016 for the above referenced project.
Four bids were received ranging from $944,135.00 to $1,350,530 with RKM Utility Services, Inc.
being the apparent low bidder. Upon review of their bid documents, it appears that all four of
the bids are from responsive bidders and have met the requirements set forth in the bid
documents.

Based upon RKM Utility Services, Inc. prior experience working for the City of Coppell and other
experiences | have had with them, we recommend that the City of Coppell award the above
referenced project to RKM Utility Services, Inc. in the amount of $944,135.00. Additionally,
according to the contract, they may be eligible for incentives totaling $45,000.00 if all
conditions of the contract are met.

Sincerely,

J. VOLK CONSULTING, INC.
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Matt Atkins, PE



